
State of California – Department of Fish and Wildlife 
SUGGESTED SEA CUCUMBER PERMIT TRANSFER LETTER 
 

Current permit holders may fill in the information and submit this letter, or write their own letter 

pursuant to Fish and Game Code Section 8405.2. 

 

CURRENT PERMIT HOLDER 
COMMERCIAL  FISHING LICENSE NUMBER SEA CUCUMBER PERMIT NUMBER GO ID NUMBER  

FIRST NAME  M.I. LAST NAME 

MAILING ADDRESS 

CITY STATE ZIP CODE 

DAY TELEPHONE E-MAIL ADDRESS  

Check the gear type that the proposed permit holder will use to take sea cucumber:   Diving  Trawl 

SIGNATURE 

x 

 DATE 

 

PROPOSED PERMIT HOLDER 

COMMERCIAL  FISHING LICENSE NUMBER  GO ID NUMBER  

FIRST NAME  M.I. LAST NAME 

MAILING ADDRESS 

CITY STATE ZIP CODE 

DAY TELEPHONE E-MAIL ADDRESS  

 
   
INSTRUCTION FOR TRANSFER TO ANOTHER COMMERICAL FISHERMAN 
The current permit holder must submit documentation to show proof of the facts stated in support of this transfer letter 
with the original notarized signed transfer letter. 

  APPLYING TO TRANSFER A SEA CUCUMBER PERMIT 
In addition to the transfer letter, the following items must be submitted with the transfer request: 
 
 •   Letter with permit holder’s original signature must be notarized. 

   Letter of verification that the current permit holder has landed at least 100 pounds of sea cucumbers in any four permit years from the  
  Department’s Marine Fisheries Statistical Unit. 

 •   The permit holder’s original valid Sea Cucumber Permit. 

 •   Copy of the proposed permit holder’s valid California Commercial Fishing License. 

 •   Nonrefundable transfer fee of $200.00. 

 

 If you have any questions regarding the transfer process, please contact Debbie Noriega, Commercial Fishing Limited Entry 
Analyst, at (916) 928-5817 or via email Debbie.Noriega@wildlife.ca.gov. 

 
 

MAIL TRANSFER LETTER, TRANSFER FEE AND SUPPORTING DOCUMENTATION TO: 

California Department of Fish and Wildlife 
License and Revenue Branch 

1740 N. Market Blvd. 
Sacramento, California 95834 

 

mailto:Debbie.Noriega@wildlife.ca.gov

